
English Mathematics
KO have worked really hard this semester. 
Last term, we wrote character descriptions 

and this term we have written lots of 
different persuasive, informative and 

entertaining texts. Students have 
continued with the InitialLit program and 
have now learnt all their sounds and are 

working on blending and segmenting 
words.

Lots of topics have been covered this 
semester in Maths! We are continuing to 

partition numbers, as well as exploring how 
to use partitioning to help with adding and 
taking away. We’ve also had some hands 
on investigations about volume, mass and 

3D objects.

Geography and Science & Technology SRC and Class Captains

This semester in Geography students learnt 
all about People live in Places and 

explored the places they live in and 
belong to. In Science & Technology we 

learnt about what different materials 
things are made from and explored how 

push and pull works.

Our SRC representative, Jana, has 
represented us with pride and has been 

an outstanding member of the Fair Squad. 
Onel and Matthew have been dedicated 

and diligent Class Captains. Thank you!

2023 Snapshots Attendance Matters

This year we have been encouraging 
everyone to come to school every day as 

long as they are feeling well.
Congratulations Haroun, Natalie, Jason, 

Ella, Aneta and Matthew on your 
outstanding attendance this year.

Seesaw 

KO have worked really hard this year to 
create an impressive digital portfolio. Each 
week, students have uploaded a photo of 

their best writing and have learnt to 
record themself reading their work. Make 

sure to have a look at everything we have 
been posting through the year!

I would like to congratulate K Olympic for a fantastic first year of school. You have all 
shown amazing progress. I am so proud of your hard work and dedication. I would like 

to thank all the families and students in KO for working so hard to achieve your personal 
best and for your effort in participating in school activities. You have made my first year 

at Fairvale Public School very special. I wish you all the very best in 2024.

K Olympic
Se m e s t e r  Tw o  Wr a p  Up


